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Story of the Week 
 
 

Sun Hats and Sun Cream 

      
Please remember to let your child bring a sun hat, sun 

glasses and sun cream.  

This week the children have enjoyed a story called 
“Mrs Honey’s Hat.” The children were able to retell 
the story and name all of the different items that 

were on Mrs Honey’s hat. 

 
 

This week the children have also been counting eggs 
during their number work. They could count the 

numicon hidden in the eggs and could put the correct 
amount of eggs needed into their baskets.  

 
 

This week the children have enjoyed making Easter 
cards and baskets and are very excited for Easter. 

 
 
 
 

Rhyme of the Week 
This week we have enjoyed singing the rhyme “Five Little 
Bunnies”. See the rhyme below if you want to sing it at 

home too! Don’t forget to share this on Seesaw.  
 

Five Little Bunnies 
 

 
. 

5 little bunnies sitting on my grass 
The first one said, “I’ll hop away fast” 

The second little bunny said, “I’ll hop away now.” 
The third little bunny said, “But I don’t know how!” 
The fourth little bunny said, “I’ll show you the way.” 

And the fifth little bunny followed after them to 
play. 

As five little bunnies hopped across my lawn, 
I watched from the window till they were all gone. 

 

Home Learning Challenge 
 

 
 

This week the childen have been learning to count 
Easter eggs. If your child has eggs at Easter or go on 

an Easter egg hunt, ask them to count how many 
they have.  

The Easter Holiday 

 

Nursery will return from the Easter holiday on 
Monday 15th April. 

 

Magical Moments 

We love to see and hear about your child’s achievements at home. We would love if you would share these with us on Seesaw.  
We would love to see their reading, writing, maths, creative and physical skills at home. Have they learnt to ride a 2/3 wheeler bike? 
Have they learnt to put on their own coat? Can they use their own knife and fork?  Let us know!  

 

Parent’s Evening 

 

Parent’s Evening will take place on Tuesday 16th April and 
Wednesday 17th April. Please make sure you make an 

appointment to see your child’s teacher. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


